
September 5, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I have known Jeana for a very long time. For many years, she has been helping 
keep alive the Hawai'ian cultural practice of lomi lomi which she learned from 
renowned healer Auntie Mahilani Poepoe. Since the time it was passed on to 
her, Jeana has been faithful to her kuleana of ensuring the life and growth of this 
ancient and sacred knowledge. She has even gone all the way to Europe to 
share what she was taught. Why would she now be prevented to teach in her 
own land, on her own property? What she does is not hurting the neighbors or 
the neighborhood. In fact, our community and our world is greatly benefitted by 
her work of healing the body and the spirit. 

I support the application of Jeana Naluai, owner of Hawai'ian Spa Maui LLC DBA 
Ho'omana Spa, to operate a Hawai'ian Spa and Cultural Education Center at 
1550 Piiholo Road. Please grant her the permit to support her family and practice 
her ancestral cultural traditions while living on agricultural property. 

Mahalo Nui for your support and kind consideration. 

Sincerely, 

LeVan Keola Sequeira 
Traditional Hawai'ian Woodcarver 
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